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October 28, 2003

Licensing Office

Vermont Department of Education

120 State Street

Montpelier, VT  05620

Dear Licensing Office:

On the request of two of our Master in Teaching Program graduates, Alexis Karageorge and Jerrold Rice, I have forwarded  Recommendation for Educator Licensure letters to you, certifying their completion of an approved educator preparation program at the time of their graduation from The Evergreen State College in June, 1998.

I neglected to include in that letter copies of their original teaching certificates (copy of the file copy provided to TESC by the State of Washington Office of the Superintendent of Public Instruction). I have also enclosed copies of their current certificates.

Please do not hesitate to call if you have questions.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Certification Officer

The Evergreen State College

Enc.


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Lab I Room 3016


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



